
WEEKLY NEWSLETTER  

11th November 2022 

Headteacher: Mrs Ransley   01303 275967 www.allsouls.kent.sch.uk  

Class Reader Writer Mathematician 

Ladybirds Charlie Octavia Eidrak 

Bumblebees Toni Willow B Hollie 

Caterpillars Star Dylan Emily 

Dolphins Darius Amelia Zander 

Sharks Freddie L Ava P Darcey 

Stingrays Sophie Bailey Nina 

Turtles Ralfi Kenzie Joe B 

Orcas Ivy Edith Joe B 

Penguins Macey Riley Willow 

Follow us on Facebook 

@AllSoulsCEPsch 

                

In worship, we’ve been 
thinking about                

remembering.  We have 
remembered people who 
served for our country 

and who sometimes have 
lost their lives. We talked 

about how we are thankful 
for all of these people. 

 

 

 

 

Free Fundraising for 
Schools 

A reminder that Bag 2 
School is collecting from 
All Souls’ Primary school 

on Tuesday 15th            
November so please bring 
any donations in on the 

day.   

CHERITON LIGHT 

SWITCH ON 

Watch the Christmas 

lights being 

switched on in   

Cheriton on  26th 

November! 

Christmas LUNCH 

CHILDREN WILL HAVE CHRISTMAS LUNCH IN 

THE HALL ON Wednesday 7TH DECEMBER, 

THIS YEAR! 

PLEASE MAKE SURE YOU HAVE BOOKED YOUR 

CHILD A PLACE BY 17TH November. 

A LETTERHAS GONE HOME THIS WEEK WITH FULL   

DETAILS OF HOW TO BOOK. ON SCHOOL MONEY. 

Christmas Dates for your       

Diary 

Event Date 

All Souls’ Primary 

School Christmas 

Fayre                                                                        

Friday 2nd             

December. After 

school from 3.30pm-

5pm 

Trees of Love        

Service at All Souls’ 

Church                                                                

Sunday 4th             

December at 5pm 

Christmas Post Box This will be next to 

the school office from 

Monday 5th          

December! Children 

can post Christmas 

cards for their friends 

which will then be 

delivered to class 

near the end of term. 

Christmas Lunch                                       Wednesday 7th      

December. Children 

are invited to wear 

their Christmas   

jumpers. 

Irock Concert Friday 9th             

December at 2.30pm.                  

Parents of children 

who are currently 

learning an           

instrument at school 

are all welcome. 

Trip to the Tower 

Theatre Christmas 

Panto 

Wednesday 14th    

December.  A letter 

has gone home about 

it this week.  The 

deadline to book is 

18th November.    

Children are invited 

to wear their     

Christmas jumpers! 

Last day of term School finishes for 

the Christmas      

Holidays on Friday 

16th  December at 

1pm. Children are all 

invited to wear their 

Christmas jumpers. 


